- 5

"

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

We are pleased to confirm that VISHAL GUPTA has completed an internship with our
organization. The tenure of internship was 16 weeks starting 28 February 2022 to 18 June
2022. During the course of internship, he worked on multiple architecture projects & excelled
in preparing detailed working drawings.

During the internship, Vishal was dedicated, diligent and had eagerness to learn. He is a quick
learner, has enthusiasm for designing and we believe, he made significant contribution to the
team during his tenure.

We wish him the best for his future career.
Best Regards,

For ASRO Arcade
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ASRO ARCADE Contact Number: +91-124-4000880 | +91 9911704805
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CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION

THIS CERTIFICATE IS PROUDLY PRESENTED TO

L Y - uaw

In appreciation for your successful work as an Intern at ASRO ARCADE
The Internship was conducted during ...28/02/2022 o . 18/06/2022

28th February 2022

Date Founder & Principal Architect
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